EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS GOV MSG NO’ 2%

HONOLULU

LINDA LINGLE

GOVERNGH February 08, 2006

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President
and Members of the Senate

Twenty Third State Legislature

Hawaii State Capitol, Room 003

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of
the 2006 Photovoltaic Electricity in Hawaii Report. This report has been prepared in
response to House Resolution 159, Requesting the Department of Business, Economic
Development, and Tourism (DBEDT) to Conduct a Study on the Future of Photovoltaic
Electricity in Hawaii. HR 159 was adopted in 2005 by the Hawaii State House of
Representatives.

This report will also be posted on the Department of Business, Economic
Development, and Tourism website,|http:/ /www . hawaii. gov/dbedt.|

Sincerely,

LINDA LINGL

Enclosure

c: The Honorable J. Kalani English, Chair,
Energy Environmental and International Affairs


http://www.hawaii.gov/dbedt

